COrY.
TLlopl's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

30th May, 1933.

Dé‘qr 8ir,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of the 20th
instant intimeting that you have been informed that the
steamer "MOCAMBIQUE" is due at your port about the 1lth or 12th
of next month, and that the Boiler Survey will be carried out
on her arrival. In reply I have to say that the case has
received consideration today, and that in the circumstances
the Commilttee are agreeable to this arrengement. I am directed
to say, however, that in view of the fact that the inspection
in question became due so long ago as August last, the Committee
migt require the survey to be held as now arranged.

I shall be glad 1if you will inform the Owners
accordingly.

I em, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

G. T. B. Seullard, Esq.,
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